
REPORT TO THE HOUSE

Thursday, May 26,1966.

The Standing Committee on Industry, Research and Energy Development 
had the honour to present its

FIRST REPORT

Your Committee recommends that its quorum be reduced from 13 to 9 
members.

Respectfully submitted,

(Concurred in May 30, 1966)

RICHARD CASHIN, 
Chairman
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